Lewiston-Porter Central School District



Aiming Higher

NA-2

Memorandum

Date: July 20, 2021

To: Paul J. Casseri, Superintendent of Schools

From: Patricia Grupka, Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services

Subject: Approval of Building Level Safety Plans

This memo serves as a request to approve the building level safety plans. These plans are an integral facing document and are not to be shared with the public due to security concerns. These plans will be shared with local and state police and local fire companies.